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Nationwide Deployment: Emergency Care
Centralized Notification

Effective June 8, 2020, the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) is establishing a national

‘emergency care contact center to simplify the emergency care notification process.

‘The Community Care Centralized Notification Center is the mechanism by which
‘community providers must now notify VA of a Veteran presenting at an emergency
faclity. It offers simplified access to VA for care coordination, elgibility determination

tion information.

‘and payment authori

Community providers should always promptly notify VA of a Veteran presenting for

‘emergent care at their facility using one of the following options:

1. Email: VHAEmergencyNotification@va.gov.
2. Phone: 1-{844)72HRVHA or (844-724-7842)
Case-specific details will be requested during notification for care coordination and
eligibility determinations. Providers are encouraged to utilize VA Form 10-10143g for
reporting case-specific information. VA Form 10-10143g can be found at

hitps://www.va.gov/vaforms.

For more information please visit

hitps://ww.va.gov/COMMUNITYCARE/providers/info_EmergencyCare.asp

VA's partnerships with community providers is key to making sure Veterans have access

totimely, high-quality health care. We thank you for helping make that possible.





